
 

Photograph/Image Policy 
 
Attendees at Library-sponsored events and activities permit the taking of photos, digital images, 
and videos of themselves and their children for use in Library promotional efforts including 
publications, website, and appropriate social media platforms used by the Library. 
 
If customers do not want photos or videos of themselves or their children to be taken, they must 
indicate this preference on event registration forms or at the beginning of the program.   
 
Photographs and images will be used for Library promotional purposes only. 

 
  


